
REPORT 

INDO-POLISH VIRTUAL ART  EXHIBITION  

 

The Indo-Polish Exchange of Delhi Public School, Gurgaon and VIII PALO, IB 

World School 0062665, Krakow, Poland, organized the first International Virtual Art 

Exhibition-„It‟s Our World… Let‟s Take Action‟, on 20th November 2020, at 6:15 

pm (IST), on the Zoom platform.  

The Director Principal of DPS Gurgaon, Ms Aditi Misra, and the Founder Principal of 

VIII PALO, Krakow, Prof. Jerzy Waligora, in their address, shared their thoughts on 

Art as a medium of communicating. As the event went live, multiple attendees from 

Europe and the USA joined to be a part of it.   

The virtual Art Exhibition showcased multifarious artworks contributed by the Fine 

Arts students of DPS Gurgaon and VIII PALO School, Krakow. The teachers, art 

secretaries and student artists, all of them miles apart, managed to co-ordinate on 

online platforms, working diligently and conscientiously to present the event. The 

themes were „Doodle Collage‟, „Continuous Line Drawing‟ and „Modern Art‟. 

Modern Art was based on the concept of “We in VUCA World”, where VUCA stood 

for Volatility, Uncertainty, Complexity and Ambiguity. The virtual tour was a visual 

pleasure. The event was mentored by Ms Sapna Dhawan, Dean, Student Welfare, 

DPS Gurgaon and facilitated by Ms Madhumita Nandi from Gurgaon and Ms Dorota 

Tomalska from Krakow. The Art Exhibition was internationally well received. 

At the culmination of the exhibition, Ms Mamta Kumar, Deputy Dean, Student 

Welfare, DPS Gurgaon and Ms Anna Krzeminska Kaczynska, Head International 

Engagements, VIII PALO, proposed the vote of thanks and the show drew to a close 

with Ms Misra and Prof. Waligora appreciating the work of the young artists and 

calling for more such collaborations in the future. It was a wonderful opportunity to 

bond and strengthen the ties of the Indo-Polish Exchange programme.  

 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 


